
 
Bringing hope and healing to the missing and their families through 

crisis intervention, prevention, and community education. 
 

 

 

 

 
June 1, 2023 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 

We are doing MORE with your support.  THANK YOU for your participation! 
 

As CEO of Texas Center for the Missing (TCM), Houston’s Amber Alert AND Silver Alert Provider, I 
am proud to announce our 2023 Amber Alert Pro-Am Golf Tournament.  This charity golf tournament is 
scheduled for Thursday, September 21st, at The Clubs of Kingwood.  Would you consider joining me in 
my commitment to Houston’s at-risk children and endangered adults by serving as a 2023 Auction/Raffle 
Donor? 
 

In 2022 alone, because of community investors like you, we were able to provide the following services: 
 

• Assisted 264 searching families on behalf of 111 missing children and 192 missing adults 

• Reunited 60 families as a direct result of TCM services 

• Trained 155 Law Enforcement Officers on Emergency Alert Activation best practices 

• Activated 3 Amber Alerts and 20 Silver Alerts with a 100% safe recovery rate 

• Educated 2,026 children on internet safety 

• Provided direct services to 7,641 individuals 
 
Your investment saves lives when TCM brings at-risk children and endangered adults home! 
 

You can help continue this important work!   
 

Will you please join me in supporting Texas Center for the Missing by making the commitment 
today to donate an Auction or Raffle item to this critically important and life-saving mission? 
 

Your donation will be completely tax-deductible and all funds raised at the tournament will support our 
programs to keep children safe.  I have enclosed a donation form you can fill out and return via email 
(support@tcftm.org), U.S. Mail, or send with the item you are donating.   
 
Donations may be sent to Texas Center for the Missing at 2500 Bolsover Street, Houston, TX  
77005, or I will arrange to pick up your donation.  All donations received prior to September 7th will be 
acknowledged across all TCM social media platforms and at the event.   
 
Thank you so much for investing in the safety of at-risk children and endangered adults. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
John McNamee, CEO 

Enclosures 


